
September 25, 2020 

To all students 

Chairperson of Education/Student Life Committee 
ARIE Tsutomu 

Student Life from October and Onward Considering the COVID-19 Spread 

At Tokyo University of Agriculture and Technology (TUAT) from October, lectures will be offered face-to-
face wherever possible. In order for the face-to-face lectures and research activities to be conducted 
safely without much difficulty, we ask that our students stay informed and act with utmost caution to 
prevent the COVID-19 transmission. Please enjoy your student life while paying particular attention to the 
following points until the end of December for the time being. 

・ Do not gather to eat or drink with other students regardless of whether they belong to TUAT or
other universities.
・ Avoid participating in events that require travelling outside of Tokyo or accompany
accommodation or lodging as much as possible.

When carrying out extra-curricular activities, it is necessary to continue to comply with the following. 

◎ Strictly follow the contents of the "課外活動における都外での活動及び宿泊を伴う合宿等の禁止につい
て“(Prohibition of extra-curricular activities outside Tokyo and training camps, etc. that accompany 

accommodation) announced on July 15. 
◎ Because the infection spread situation differs from region to region, follow the user rules/policies for
facilities, etc. set by each campus. 

・ Do not gather more than two people in an activity room, etc. in the University, and do not engage in

activities inside the activity rooms, etc.
・ Always maintain a social distance of one meter or farther during activities.
・ As a general rule, wear a mask.
・ Prepare disinfectants and disinfect your hands/fingers frequently.
・ When engaging in activities indoors, ventilate sufficiently and do not conduct activities in a closed

space.
・ People who are feeling ill should not participate in activities.
・ When using sports facilities, follow the Code of Conduct (activity guidelines) set by the University.
・ Do not gather to eat or drink before, during or after activities.
・ Utilize online tools, etc. to conduct activities and avoid face-to-face activities as much as possible.



・ If you need to carry out activities outside of Tokyo, submit a “Request for Extra-curricular Activities” 

showing the activities will comply with infection prevention measures and obtain permission from the 
University in advance. 
 
Please note that the permitted activities may be prohibited according to the COVID-19 spread situation, 
etc. in the future. 
 
   Contact information 
   Student Affairs Section, Educational Affairs Office gaksien1@cc.tuat.ac.jp 
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